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26th May 2020 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: Universal Infant Free School Meals 
 
My apologies, I believe we put out some incorrect information on Friday relating to Universal 
infant Free School Meals. Those children in Reception and Year 1 who attend school on return 
next week will receive their Universal Infant Free School Meal as usual. 
 
I had read that this was not the case on return to school, hence the message on Friday, but 
have now received clarification from the Telford & Wrekin Catering Service that these UIFSM 
will be provided. My apologies for any confusion. 
 
 
Helen Osterfield 
 
Executive Headteacher 
Tibberton CE Primary and St Lawrence CE Primary Federation 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


